
 

AWARD AND ACHIEVMENT FACULTY 2024 

Name of 
the Faculty 

Name of 
the Award/ 

Regional 
(Zonal)/ 

Date of 
receiving 
Award 

Name of the 
Institution/ 
Organization from 
where the award has 
been received 

Contact Email ID of 
Organization 

Address of Institution/ 
Organization giving 
award Recognitio

n 

State/ 
National/ 
Internatio
nal 

DD/MM
/YY 

Dr. 
Sadhana 
Misar 

Best Paper 
Award 

National 
06-07-
01-2024 

Gurusmaran 2024, 
Ayurveda Pariwar 
Amravati Maharashtra 

researchpapersgurusmara
n2024@gmail.com 

Ayurveda Pariwar 
Amravati Maharashtra 

Dr. 
Sadhana 
Misar 

Best Paper 
Award Internatio

nal  
18-19-
01-2024 

Shashwat, International 
conference on  
Ayurveda for holistic 
health, MGACH&RC 

shashwatayurved2024@g
mail.com 

MGACH&RC Salod ( H ), 
Wardha 

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Sushruta 
Ratna 
Award National 

27-01-
2024 

Mangal Medical 
Research Foundation 
,and    

Kondhwa  BK ,Pune  
Dr Kamthes Piles Clinic, 
Kondhwa  BK Pune  

Dr.Shweta 
Parwe 

Chairperso
n 

Internatio
nal  

18-19-
01-2024 

Shashwat, International 
conference on  
Ayurveda for holistic 
health, MGACH&RC 

shashwatayurved2024@g
mail.com 

MGACH&RC Salod ( H ), 
Wardha 

Dr.Vinod 
ade 

Chairperso
n 

Internatio
nal  

18-19-
01-2024 

Shashwat, International 
conference on  
Ayurveda for holistic 
health, MGACH&RC 

shashwatayurved2024@g
mail.com MGACH&RC Salod ( H ), 

Wardha 



 

Dr. Punam 
Sawarkar 

Chairperso
n 

Internatio
nal  

18-19-
01-2024 

Shashwat, International 
conference on  
Ayurveda for holistic 
health, MGACH&RC 

shashwatayurved2024@g
mail.com 

MGACH&RC Salod ( H ), 
Wardha 

Dr.Shamali 
Hiware 

Chairperso
n 

Internatio
nal  

18-19-
01-2024 

Shashwat, International 
conference on  
Ayurveda for holistic 
health, MGACH&RC 

shashwatayurved2024@g
mail.com MGACH&RC Salod ( H ), 

Wardha 

Dr. 
Chitraveen
a Nibrad  

Chairperso
n 

Internatio
nal  

18-19-
01-2024 

Shashwat, International 
conference on  
Ayurveda for holistic 
health, MGACH&RC 

shashwatayurved2024@g
mail.com 

MGACH&RC Salod ( H ), 
Wardha 

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  Judge National 

06-01-
2024 

Gurusmarana, National 
Conefernce organized 
by Prabha Ayurved 
Foundation and Pote 
Ayurveda College, 
Amravati  

researchpapersgurusmara
n2024@gmail.com 

Pote Ayurveda College, 
Amravati  

Dr. 
Sourabh 
Deshmukh 

Guest 
Speaker 

Internatio
nal  

30-01-
2024 

Dr. Pawan Kr. Sharma, 
President – IRES, 
Organised by E 
Independent Research 
Ethics Society 

shashwatayurved2024@g
mail.com 

drpawansharma111@gm
ail.com  

       

Dr. 
Dattatray 
Sarwade 

Resource 
person National -2049 

Pt. Khushilal Sharma 
Government Ayurved 
College, Bhopal. 

  Pt. Khushilal Sharma 
Government Ayurved 
College, Bhopal 



 

Dr.Sadhan
a Misar 

two Guest 
lectures 

Institutio
nal  

19Dec.-5 
Jan.2024 

PG Orientation Program 
SAMSKAR 2024, 
Kayachikitsa Dept 
MGAC mgayurved@gmail.com 

MGACH&RC Salod ( H ), 
Wardha 

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Chairperso
n National 

17-01-
2024 

NOQ19 Study - Data 
Safety and Monitoring 
Board(DSMB) meeting 
by lata medical 
Research 
Foundation,Nagpur 

  

lata medical Research 
Foundation,Nagpur 

Dr. Punam 
Sawarkar 

Guest 
speaker  Regional  

10-02-
2024 

Senior citizen 
club,Wardha    

Saraswati Vidya 
Mandir,Wardha 

Dr. Punam 
Sawarkar 

Guest 
speaker  Regional  

20-02-
2024 

Senior citizen 
club,Wardha  

   Saraswati Vidya 
Mandir,Wardha 

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  

Best Paper 
Award (1st 
Prize) National  

01-
02/03/2
4 

Anuchikitsa , National 
workshop  on 
Agni,Vidhha and Marma 
Chikitsa organized by 
Mahatma  Gandhi 
Ayurved College 
Hopsital and research 
centre, saold ,Wardha  

anuchikitsa@gmail.com 

Anuchikitsa , National 
workshop  on 
Agni,Vidhha and Marma 
Chikitsa organized by 
Mahatma  Gandhi 
Ayurved College Hopsital 
and research centre, 
saold ,Wardha  

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  

Young  
Achiever’s 
Award 
2024 National  

03-03-
2024 

Women of wisdom 
,National association 
,Bhopal 
chapter,Madhya 
Pradesh.India  

  
Women of wisdom 
,National association 
,Bhopal chapter,Madhya 
Pradesh.India  

mailto:anuchikitsa@gmail.com


 

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Dynamic 
Lady 
Surgeon 
Award National 

08-03-
2024 

Ayush Darpan 
Foundation of India, 
Uttarakhand   

Ayush Darpan 
Foundation of India, 
Uttarakhand 

On International 
Womens Day 

On International 
Womens Day 

Dr. 
Devyani 
Dasar(Jais
wal) 

Feminine 
Empowerm
ent Award 
- 2024 National 

08-03-
2024 

We care Media 

  
We care Media 

Dr.Vinod 
Ade  

Chairperso
n National  

01-
02/03/2
4 

Anuchikitsa , National 
workshop  on 
Agni,Vidhha and Marma 
Chikitsa organized by 
Mahatma  Gandhi 
Ayurved College 
Hopsital and research 
centre, saold ,Wardha  

anuchikitsa@gmail.com 

Anuchikitsa , National 
workshop  on 
Agni,Vidhha and Marma 
Chikitsa organized by 
Mahatma  Gandhi 
Ayurved College Hopsital 
and research centre, 
saold ,Wardha  

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Guest 
Speaker 

National 
08-03-
2024 

IRES AYUSH SAMRIDHI 
WEBINAR SERIES 

  

IRES AYUSH SAMRIDHI 
WEBINAR SERIES 

On International 
Womens Day 

On International 
Womens Day 

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Guest 
Speaker 

National 
12/12//
23 

Vishwa Ayurved 
parishad, Shalya 
Sambhasha on 
International Womens 
Dayrganized by Jignasa 
Tamilnadu 

  

Vishwa Ayurved 
parishad, Shalya 
Sambhasha on 
International Womens 
Dayrganized by Jignasa 
Tamilnadu  

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Guest 
Speaker 

National 
23-03-
2024 

Ayushdarpan 
Foundation of India, 
web conference on ‘ 

  
Ayushdarpan Foundation 
of India, web conference 

 

mailto:anuchikitsa@gmail.com


 

Coloproctology Disease 
awareness’ 

on ‘ Coloproctology 
Disease awareness’ 

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  

Best Paper 
Award (1st 
Prize) National  

26-04-
2024 

National Paper 
presentation 
Competition, National 
Ayurveda College, 
Haryana,India  

nationalcaptsr@gmail.com 

National Paper 
presentation 
Competition, National 
Ayurveda College, 
Haryana,India  

 

Dr.Shweta 
Parwe  

Guest 
Speaker 

Institution
al  

2-6th 
April  
2024 

Interns Induction 
Programme , 2024 

mgayurvedcollege@gmail.c
om 

Interns Induction 
Programme , 2024 

 

Dr.Vinod 
Ade  

Guest 
Speaker 

Institution
al  

2-6th 
April  
2024 

Interns Induction 
Programme , 2024 

mgayurvedcollege@gmail.c
om 

Interns Induction 
Programme , 2024 

 

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  

Guest 
Speaker 

Institution
al  

2-6th 
April  
2024 

Interns Induction 
Programme , 2024 

mgayurvedcollege@gmail.c
om 

Interns Induction 
Programme , 2024 

 

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  

Guest 
Speaker National  

5th April  
2024 

VAP Lectures series, 
Jaypur    

VAP Lectures series, 
Jaypur  

 

Dr.Chitrave
ena Nibrad  

Guest 
Speaker 

Institution
al  

2-6th 
April  
2024 

Interns Induction 
Programme , 2024 

mgayurvedcollege@gmail.c
om 

Interns Induction 
Programme , 2024 

 

Dr. Renu 
Rathi 

Guest 
Speaker National 

02-03-
2024 

Certificate Course of 
Clinical Ayurveda 
Pediatrics 

  
Certificate Course of 
Clinical Ayurveda 
Pediatrics 

 

Dr. 
Bhagyashr
ee Jibkate 

Best 
Runner Up 
Award for 
Paper 
Presentatio
n 

Internatio
nal  

29.06.24 
TJPRC, PVT. LTD. 
Chennai   TJPRC, PVT. LTD. Chennai  

mailto:nationalcaptsr@gmail.com
mailto:mgayurvedcollege@gmail.com
mailto:mgayurvedcollege@gmail.com
mailto:mgayurvedcollege@gmail.com
mailto:mgayurvedcollege@gmail.com
mailto:mgayurvedcollege@gmail.com
mailto:mgayurvedcollege@gmail.com
mailto:mgayurvedcollege@gmail.com
mailto:mgayurvedcollege@gmail.com


 

Dr. 
Bhagyashr
ee Jibkate 

Best 
Runner Up 
Award for 
Paper 
Presentatio
n 

Internatio
nal  

29.06.24 
TJPRC, PVT. LTD. 
Chennai   TJPRC, PVT. LTD. Chennai  

Dr. Sumant 
Pande 

Guest 
Speaker 

National 

10-06-
2024 to 
12-06-
2024 

National Commission 
For Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

  
National Commission For 
Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

 

Dr. Sumant 
Pande 

Guest 
Speaker 

National 

06-06-
2024 to 
08-06-
2024. 

National Commission 
For Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

  
National Commission For 
Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

 

Dr. Sumant 
Pande 

Guest 
Speaker 

National 

20-06-
2024 to 
22-06-
2024. 

National Commission 
For Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

  
National Commission For 
Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

 

Dr. 
Devyani 
Dasar(Jais
wal) 

Key note 
speaker 

Internatio
nal 

27-06-
2024 

Transtellar Pvt ltd.   Transtellar Pvt ltd.  

Dr. 
Rushikesh 
Thakare 

Agrocare 
Excellence 
Award 
2024 

National  
01.07.20
24 

Agrocare Group of 
Companies, Nashik   

Agrocare Group of 
Companies, Nashik 

 

Dr. Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Best PG 
TEACHER 
Shalyatantr
a 

National  

17th & 
18th 
August 
2024 

Ayurveda Teachers 
Association, Pune   

Ayurveda Teachers 
Association, Pune 

 



 

Dr. 
Premkuma
r Badwaik 

Best 
Teacher 
Award – 
Swastha 
vritta (UG) 

National  

17th & 
18th 
August 
2024 

Ayurveda Teachers 
Association, Pune   

Ayurveda Teachers 
Association, Pune 

 

Dr. Roshna 
Bhutada 

Best 
Teacher 
Award – 
Shalya 
Tantra (UG) 

National  

17th & 
18th 
August 
2024 

Ayurveda Teachers 
Association, Pune   

Ayurveda Teachers 
Association, Pune 

 

Dr. 
Dnyanesh 
Joshi 

Best 
Teacher 
Award – 
Samhita 
Siddhant 
(PG) 

National  

17th & 
18th 
August 
2024 

Ayurveda Teachers 
Association, Pune   

Ayurveda Teachers 
Association, Pune 

 

Dr. 
Mujahid 
Khan 

Best 
Emerging 
Teacher 
(Rasashastr
a) 

National  

17th & 
18th 
August 
2024 

Ayurveda Teachers 
Association, Pune   

Ayurveda Teachers 
Association, Pune 

 

Dr. Preeti 
Borkar 

 Guest 
lecture 

National  
5th July 
2024 

Institute of medical 
sciences, BHU, Varanasi   

Institute of medical 
sciences, BHU, Varanasi 

 

Dr. Sheetal 
Asutkar 

 
Chairperso
n 

National  
7th July 
2024 

Jupiter Ayurved medical 
college, Nagpur   

Jupiter Ayurved medical 
college, Nagpur 

 

Dr. Renu 
Rathi  

Guest 
Speaker 

National  
 
24.09.20
24 

Bhausaheb Mulak 
Ayurved College & 
Research Hospital, 
Butibori, Nagpur 

  

Bhausaheb Mulak 
Ayurved College & 
Research Hospital, 
Butibori, Nagpur 

 



 

Dr. Sumant 
Pande 

 Master 
Trainer for 
Research 
Integrity 

National  
24.09.20
24 

Banaras Hindu 
University, Vananasi   

Banaras Hindu 
University, Vananasi 

 

Dr Amol 
Deshpand
e 

Best paper 
(Second) 

Internatio
nal 

18-10-
2024 

Parul Ayurved Hospital, 
Parul university, Post. 
Ishwarpura - Limda, 
Taluka. Waghodia, Dist. 
Vadodara,  

piaresearch@paruluniversit
y.ac.in 

Parul Ayurved Hospital, 
Parul university, Post. 
Ishwarpura - Limda, 
Taluka. Waghodia, Dist. 
Vadodara,  

 

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Best Paper 
Presentatio
n 

National 
29-10-
2024 

SMHRC, Bhandara 
(Maharashtra)   

SMHRC, Bhandara 
(Maharashtra) 

 

Dr.Shweta 
Parwe  

Guest 
Speaker 

Institutio
nal  

15-17th 
October 
2024 

   Basic Course 
Workshop in Health 
Profession’s Education 
Technology sherdu@dmiher.edu.in 

   Basic Course Workshop 
in Health Profession’s 
Education Technology 

 

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  

Guest 
Speaker 

Institutio
nal  

15-17th 
October 
2024 

   Basic Course 
Workshop in Health 
Profession’s Education 
Technology sherdu@dmiher.edu.in 

   Basic Course Workshop 
in Health Profession’s 
Education Technology 

 

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  

Guest 
Speaker National  

14-10-
2024 

G.D.Patel Institute af 
Ayurvedic Studies and 
Research and G. Patel 
Ayurveda Hospital & 
Maternity Anand 
,Gujarat  

shubhangi.patil@cvmu.edu.
in 

G.D.Patel Institute af 
Ayurvedic Studies and 
Research and G. Patel 
Ayurveda Hospital & 
Maternity Anand 
,Gujarat  

 

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  

Guest 
Speaker 

Inter- 
Institutio
nal  

22-10-
2024 

Guest speech on 
“Superiority of 
Ayurved”  in JNMC 
Foundation course 2024 

  

Guest speech on 
“Superiority of Ayurved”  
in JNMC Foundation 
course 2024 

 

mailto:piaresearch@paruluniversity.ac.in
mailto:piaresearch@paruluniversity.ac.in
mailto:shubhangi.patil@cvmu.edu.in
mailto:shubhangi.patil@cvmu.edu.in


 

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Keynote 
Speaker 

Internatio
nal 

02-10-
2024 

VDGOOD Professional 
association, INDIA   

VDGOOD Professional 
association, INDIA 

 

Brainy Meet, INDIA Brainy Meet, INDIA  

DR. Preeti 
Borkar 

Speaker National  
08-10-
2024 

Noble Ayurved College 
& Research Institute, 
Junagadh 

  
Noble Ayurved College & 
Research Institute, 
Junagadh 

 

Dr. Gaurav 
Sawarkar 

Innovative 
Thesis 
Award 
(Runner 
Up) 

National  
19.11.20
14 

Pt. Kushilal Sharma 
Government 
(Autonomous) College 
& Institute, Bhopal.  

  

Pt. Kushilal Sharma 
Government 
(Autonomous) College & 
Institute, Bhopal 

 

Dr. Sumant 
Pande 

Master 
Trainer 

National 

22-NOV-
2024 to 
24-NOV-
2024 

National Commission 
For Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

  

National Commission For 
Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

 

Hosted By Hosted By  

Bharti Vidyapeeths 
University 

Bharti Vidyapeeths 
University 

 

Dr. Sumant 
Pande 

Master 
Trainer 

National 

11-NOV-
2024 to 
13-NOV- 

National Commission 
For Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

  

National Commission For 
Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

 

2024 Hosted By Hosted By  

  

N.K. Jabshetty 
Ayurvedic Medical 
College & P.G. Centre 

N.K. Jabshetty Ayurvedic 
Medical College & P.G. 
Centre 

 

Dr. Sumant 
Pande 

Master 
Trainer 

National 

21-NOV-
2024 to 
23-NOV-
2024 

National Commission 
For Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi   

National Commission For 
Indian System Of 
Medicine, New Delhi 

 

Hosted By Hosted By  



 

Dr. D.Y. Patil College Of 
Ayurved & Research 
Centre 

Dr. D.Y. Patil College Of 
Ayurved & Research 
Centre 

 

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  

Health 
Science 
Technology 
expert National  

04/11/2
4-
06/11/2
4 

   PG Syllabus framing  
workshop for the 
subject Ilaj Bit  
Tadabeer Nunani  
conducted by NCISM at 
Hyderabad  

syllabus24uni@ncismindia.o
rg 

   PG Syllabus framing  
workshop for the subject 
Ilaj Bit  Tadabeer Nunani  
conducted by NCISM at 
Hyderabad  

 

Dr.Punam 
Sawarkar  

Guest 
Speaker National  

25-11-
2024 

Advanced research 
workshop for teachers 
at Governtment 
Ayurveda College, 
Nagpur , Maharashtra 

govtayurcollegenagpur@gm
ail.com 

Advanced research 
workshop for teachers at 
Governtment Ayurveda 
College, Nagpur , 
Maharashtra 

 

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Guest 
Speaker National  

02-11-
2024 

Bhojraj Bhondekar 
Ayurvedica 
Mahavidhyalaya & PES 
Ayurvedic Rugnalay Sirsi 
Bhandara 

  

Bhojraj Bhondekar 
Ayurvedica 
Mahavidhyalaya & PES 
Ayurvedic Rugnalay Sirsi 
Bhandara 

 

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Guest 
Speaker National  

28-11-
2024 

Smt. Shalinitai Meghe 
Ayurvedic Medical 
College Hospital and 
research Centre 

  

Smt. Shalinitai Meghe 
Ayurvedic Medical 
College Hospital and 
research Centre 

 

Dr Sheetal 
Asutkar 

Guest 
Speaker National  

28-11-
2024 

Shri Dhanwantry 
Ayurvedic College & 
Hospital Chandigarh 

  
Shri Dhanwantry 
Ayurvedic College & 
Hospital Chandigarh 

 

        

 

mailto:syllabus24uni@ncismindia.org
mailto:syllabus24uni@ncismindia.org
mailto:govtayurcollegenagpur@gmail.com
mailto:govtayurcollegenagpur@gmail.com

